
July 22, 2010 
Via Overnight Delivery 

10 JUL 23 PM 3: , I 

Ms. Ann Cole 
Office of Commission Clerk & Administrative Services 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

RE: 	 TON Services, Inc. - Cancellation of Authority to Pay Telephone Service 
(Docket No. 30705/Company Code TG190) 

Dear Ms. Cole: 

The original and one (1) copy of this letter are submitted on behalf of TON Services, Inc. to request 
immediate cancellation of its Authority to provide Pay Telephone Service. The Company has ceased 
all regulated operations in Florida as of July 1, 2010. TON Services, Inc. offered prepaid calling card 
services sold only at Flying J travel plazas, and had no presubscribed customers. Therefore, no customer 
notice was required. 

Persons with outstanding card balances may contact customer service at (877) 664-5501 or (800) 359­
9480 to obtain balance information and possible refunds. This information will be posted at Flying J travel 
plazas, the TON Services customer service department and the TON Services calling card website. 

Please acknowledge receipt of this filing by date-stamping the extra copy of this cover letter and 
returning it to me in the self-addressed, stamped envelope provided for this purpose. 

If there are any questions regarding this filing, please do not hesitate to contact me at (407) 740-3033 
or via email toakemp@tminc.com. 

Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 

Sincerely, 
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